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Leicester Anglican Cursillo – Newsletter March 2025 

____________________________________________ 

A reflection from Celtic Daily Prayer 

Lord, take this song and fill it with your presence. Let it bring a word of hope to weary 

care-full hearts. Take this song and fill it, Lord. Fill it with Yourself. Lord, take my life 

and fill it with Your praises. Let me speak a word of peace that Jesus brings in me. Take 

this life and fill it, Lord. Fill it with Yourself. Lord, take this place and fill it with Your 

blessing. Let it be a haven where the poor in spirit sing. Take this place and fill it, Lord. 

Fill it with Your praise. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Leicester Cursillo extend an invitation to their forthcoming Ultreyas:- 

Saturday 5th April 2025 

10-30am for an 11-00am start followed by a Bring and Share Lunch 

St Botolph’s Church, Shepshed, Leicester LE12 9RL 

Saturday 3rd May 2025 

10.30am for an 11-00am start followed by a Bring and Share Lunch  

St Peter and St Paul’s Church, Great Bowden, Market Harborough, LeicesterLE16 7ET 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Leicester Anglican Cursillo AGM & Ultreya 

Wednesday  18th June,2025  7pm  St. Wilfrid’s Church, Kibworth, LE8 0NB 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 LAC#53 is due to take place from 3rd -5th October 2025 

Please pray for Rosemary and the staff team and be thinking and praying about who you might 

encourage and support to attend this weekend as spaces are still available. 

_____________________________________________ 
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Ultreya GB 2025 is to be held in Durham on Saturday 6th September 2025 at Durham 

Cathedral 

National – British Anglican Cursillo Council 

A message from the BACC President Helen Taubman 
Please remember in your prayers, as we are leading up to our AGM in May, all the 

vacancies for Standing Committee coming up. If there is anyone in your diocesan  

Cursillo who could take up a role on the Standing Committee this is wonderful 

experience of another dimension of Cursillo.  

The commitment for anyone on the Standing Committee is for attendance at four 

meetings per annum, one of which usually takes place via zoom. It is not a huge time 

commitment and the amount learned during a role on SC is invaluable for the diocese 

and the person involved. Please let anyone you think of who has the potential and 

ask them to get in touch with Helen Taubman, via the contact BACC section on 

https://anglicancursillo.uk/contact-bacc/ 

These officer roles are crucial, without which the work of our SC is rendered virtually 

impossible: - 

 Secretary –needed in MAY 2025  

Treasurer- needed in MAY 2025 

Publicity Officer - needed NOW. 

National AGM 

St Nicholas, Little Bowden, Market Harborough, Leicestershire 10th May 2025 

Group Reunion by Zoom 

For those looking to join in Group Reunion on a regular basis, the option to join a group on Zoom 

has now been running for a number of years. Meeting on the 3rd Saturday of the month at 9-30am 

for 45 minutes this group has managed to maintain its momentum and is appreciated by those who 

attend. Open to all. The link is shown below. The next meeting being Easter Saturday 19th April 

2025.  Join Zoom Meeting 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84950203557?pwd=RVFuQnRQRThvMnhNdC9TS1B3bW1MUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 849 5020 3557 

Passcode: 153694 

https://anglicancursillo.uk/contact-bacc/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84950203557?pwd=RVFuQnRQRThvMnhNdC9TS1B3bW1MUT09

